
Ms Greenaway 

Councillor 

Cenfral Coast Council 

 

Dear Ms Greenaway, 

Re: Proposed Changes to Central Coast Stormwater Charges. 

J. Davis and M . Jamieson 

 

 

11th November 2018 

We are strongly opposed to the Central Coast Council's proposal to charge us for stormwater 

drainage. We do not believe that these charges are warranted and were not consulted during the 

decision proce·ss. 

The proposed charge does not seem to be related to any c;idditional services to our properties or our 

village Our local drains and culverts could use some work, but the charge does not seem to be for 

such works. 

We do not know on what basis the charges are proposed and question the validity and legality of 

this 'rate increase' . 

J. Davis and M. Jamieson 




